
From: Monica Miranda
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 5:19:39 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Glen,

I'm sorry I had the workshop on my schedule for 5:30pm and just noticed it was for 4pm. I'm
free this evening or this week to chat if you have availability.

On Mon, Aug 16, 2021 at 3:18 PM redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:
Hello Monica,

I'm pleased that you can attend tomorrow's Redistricting Advisory Committee's Outreach
Workshop.  We will certainly find a time to present to your group.  Let's connect at the
Workshop.  If you're unable to attend, I'll contact you soon after the Workshop.

Thank you for the email, and your continued interest in a presentation about the San
Joaquin County's Supervisorial Redistricting process to The Stockton Younger Women's Task
Force.  

Best regards, 
Glen 

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda 
Sent: Sunday, August 15, 2021 4:06 PM
To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Cc: 
Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



Hello Glen,

I'm so sorry about my delayed response, I do plan on attending the community meeting on
8/17, but would still like to see if it's possible to schedule a presentation for our members. I
think if you have any evening availability the week of 8/23 or the following weeks would be
great.

In community,

Mónica Miranda

On Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 6:33 PM redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:
Hello Monica,

That's wonderful.

I look forward to hearing back from you.

Best regards,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 8:19 PM
To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Cc: 
Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process
 

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Glen,

Thank you, we’re looking forward to it! We have a member meeting this evening, so I can
follow up with you about dates and times this later week. 

In community,



Mónica Miranda 

On Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 11:00 AM redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:
Hello Monica,

We would like to conduct a presentation about the San Joaquin County's Supervisorial
Redistricting process.  Let me know when it would work best for us to present to The
Stockton Younger Women's Task Force.  

Please provide me with a few dates and times so I can coordinate with our Redistricting
Representatives. 

If you prefer, feel free to call me at (916) 390-0670 and we can discuss the meeting
logistics.

Thank you,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:13 PM
To: Monica Miranda 
Cc: 
Subject: Re: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process
 
Hello Monica,

We appreciate your interest in Redistricting, and the invitation for one of the
County Redistricting representatives to present to the Stockton Younger Women's Task
Force.

We'll get back to you soon to coordinate the presentation.

Best regards,
Glen



Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Monica Miranda 
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:00 PM
To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Cc: 
Subject: San Joaquin County Launches Redistricting Process
 

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon RAC members,

I am reaching out on behalf of the Stockton Younger Women's Task Force, thank you
for sharing the information on the outreach workshops we're happy to share that with
our members. We would also like to learn more about this, would it be possible to
schedule you for one of our meetings? If so, let me know and we can discuss additional
details like date, time and presentation length. 

In community, 

Mónica Miranda
Director of Policy, 
Stockton Younger Women's Task Force



From: Fowler, Glen
To: Pamela Eibeck [RAC]
Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD]
Subject: Re: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:05:56 PM

You're very welcome, Pam.
Please send emails any time.  Redistricting doesn't rest! ;)

Take care,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:02 PM
To: Fowler, Glen 
Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD] 
Subject: Re: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
 
Thank you!
And you did this on a Sunday!  I will be careful next time and restrict my messages to M-F.  
Pam

From: Fowler, Glen 
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 9:54 AM
To: Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
Cc: Bollinger, Dave [CDD] 
Subject: Re: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
 
Good morning, Pam.

Yes - I can provide Robert with a point of contact from Stanislaus County regarding their
redistricting effort.

Enjoy the rest of the weekend!

Glen



Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
Sent: Saturday, August 28, 2021 1:32 PM
To: Fowler, Glen 
Subject: Fw: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
 
Glen;

Robert Martin seems to be from Stanislaus County.  (See our exchange below.). Can you
provide him with a point of contact from Stanislaus County regarding their redistricting effort?

Thanks!
Pam

From: Robert Martin 
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 2:45 PM
To: Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
Subject: Re: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
 
CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

The information I recv'd shows San Joaquin redistricting included some portions of Stanislaus as well. Is
that wrong?  Who would be the P.O.C. for Stanislaus 
County?

Robert

On Friday, August 27, 2021, 01:52:48 PM PDT, Pamela Eibeck [RAC] wrote:

Robert:

I would be happy to meet with the group, and I am available the first Monday of October.
 However, I can only discuss what San Joaquin County is doing for its county redistricting for its
County Supervisor districts, not Stanislaus County.  (Just to keep things confusing, the state is
also going through its own redistricting process for US Representative and state senate and
assembly districts. You may have received emails about that as well.  Their process is not



related to what the county is doing for supervisorial districts.)

If you still want me to talk with the group, please let me know.

Best;
Pam

From: Robert Martin 
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 10:22 PM
To: Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
Subject: Re: County Redistricting and Ag Community of Interest
 
CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Can you make your pre3sentation to the Stanislaus County  Republican Central Committee meeting on
the 1st Monday evening of each month?

Robert Martin

On Thursday, August 26, 2021, 03:12:16 PM PDT, Pamela Eibeck [RAC] 
wrote:

Dear Robert Martin,

I am Pam Eibeck, a member of the San Joaquin County Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC)
and a representative of District 4.  Glen Fowler, the Redistricting Project Manager, shared your
email address and Ag Community of Interest application with me. This email is a follow up to
an email I sent to you in July from my personal email account.  

I want to be sure that you and your colleagues understand as much as possible about the
redistricting process as well as how community of interests are defined and influence the
eventual district boundaries that the RAC recommends to the County Board of Supervisors.  

If you are interested, I would be happy to talk with you and/or a group of people to discuss the
redistricting process and how you and others can define communities of interest.
 Please respond to me at this email address.

Alternatively, you can attend (in person or virtually) one of the two upcoming RAC outreach
workshops:

RAC Outreach Workshop #2, September 15, 2021 3:00 to 5:00 PM Tracy City Hall,
Council Chambers
RAC Outreach Workshop #3, September 29, 2021 4:00 to 6:00 PM Lodi: Hutchins Street
Square, Kirst Hall



In addition, the website https://wedrawthelines.sjgov.org/ is a source of current information about the process.

With best regards;
Pam Eibeck



From: Fowler, Glen
To: Robert Martin
Subject: Re: Stanislaus County"s Redistricting Contact
Date: Monday, August 30, 2021 4:07:22 PM

You're welcome, Robert.

Best regards,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Robert Martin 
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 9:22 PM
To: Fowler, Glen 
Subject: Re: Stanislaus County's Redistricting Contact
 
CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks so much.  I'll keep in touch.

Robert Martin

On Sunday, August 29, 2021, 10:22:28 AM PDT, Fowler, Glen wrote:

Hello Robert,

Pam Eibeck, San Joaquin County's Redistricting Advisory Committee Vice Chair, sent me an
email explaining that you would like the point of contact information for Stanislaus County's
redistricting effort.

Through the Stanislaus County website under redistricting, it lists Damian Martinez as the
point of contact:

Damian J. Martinez



Senior Management Consultant
Chief Executive Office
1010 10th Street, Suite 6828, Modesto, CA, 95354

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Best regards,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County



From: Marlowe Al"lon
To: redistricting [CDD]; Marlowe Al"lon
Subject: Re: Invalid Meeting Passcode - August 17-2021
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 5:52:15 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

These dang Phones (a boon and a bane) - I was acknowledging you Glen and not PAUL.

Sincerely,

Marlowe

On Thu, Aug 19, 2021, 5:45 PM Marlowe Al'lon  wrote:
Thank you Paul for your prompt response.

I think that I will attend a live meeting on the next presentation date.

Have a Great Day!

Kindest,

Marlowe

On Thu, Aug 19, 2021, 10:33 AM redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:
Hello Marlowe,

I'm sorry that you weren't able to participate in Tuesday's RAC Outreach Workshop. 
Please know that we recorded the 8/17/21 RAC Outreach Workshop and you can see it
here: Meetings | We Draw the Lines | San Joaquin County (sjgov.org)
Fortunately we have two more RAC Outreach Workshops scheduled - and you're welcome
to attend them virtually or in-person:

9/15/21 from 3 to 5 PM at Tracy City Hall, Council Chambers.
9/29/21 from 4 to 6 PM at Lodi's Hutchins Street Square, Kirst Hall.

Here's the Zoom information for the RAC Outreach Meeting on 9/15/21:
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83533932917?pwd=MGJrVjYyVFh4TUVPYlFTTWF4cWE0Zz09

Meeting ID: 835 3393 2917
Passcode: 915202



One tap mobile
+16699009128,,83533932917#,,,,*915202# US 

Dial by your location
   +1 669 900 9128 US 
        888 475 4499 US Toll-free

Here's the Zoom information for the RAC Outreach Meeting on 9/29/21:
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85353783059?
pwd=UmpHZmtWQVVmNkcvKzQwclVIbEJQUT09

Meeting ID: 853 5378 3059
Passcode: 633978

One tap mobile
+16699009128,,85353783059#,,,,*633978# US

Dial by your location
        +1 669 900 9128 US 
              833 548 0282 US Toll-free
       
Generally, we'll begin the Zoom session about 15 minutes before the meeting.  I invite you
to try to join the meeting about 10 minutes before the start time.  If you have any issues
joining the session/meeting, call/text me at and we'll do our best to assist
you.

Best regards,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Marlowe Al'lon 
Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 5:33 PM
To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Cc: Marlowe Al'lon 
Subject: Invalid Meeting Passcode - August 17-2021



 

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I tried using the following Meeting ID to access the RAC workshop today (Meeting
ID: 825 9118 6260

Passcode: 233546) and it came back as invalid.

Very disappointing . . .

A concerned constituent,

Marlowe







From: Nicole Ames
To: CDSS Housing@dss
Cc: Yani Webster; Kaloni Webster; daoffice@sacda.org; FamilyJusticeCenter [DA]; Victims Info; redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Re: No response from an array of housing services
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:40:25 PM
Attachments: image003.png

image004.png
image005.png
image006.png
image007.png

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I don't mind contacting an authentic agent, or representative for assistance;however,my
Grandmother May advised me of a dangerous prostitute,with the same name.Who had setup
my birth father,and lied for a man name Tob Pierson,she also was at the shelter,here in
Stockton California,acting as a nurse, and she gave me personally infantigo, with fluids inside
of a covid testing swab, which is an absolute joke. My reason for being homeless in the first
place is because of fraudulent people like Stephanie,if this is the same person. When you take
an exam,it shouldnt give you an infection, and I already was forced into taking the
exam,because of being in a shelter program,located in Stockton Ca. If you were to disagree
with being tested for covid,then you would actually be told to leave,and I'm actually a licensed
physician,there is no test that I know, through swab results, unless you have a lot of fluids to
examine. I've had many ,many ,years of education, so it's hard to just tell me anything. When
you are serious,please reach out to me, I don't need assistance from a murderer, and a drug
addict prostitute,that my son Darwin doesn't want anymore!!!!!!! My Grandmother told me
that she sets things up, with another baby momma,that my son deals with. And they are illegal,
and racist, and dangerous. Please notify me for professional, and adequate services. Thanks

On Thu, Sep 2, 2021 at 9:35 AM CDSS Housing@dss wrote:

Good morning,

 

Thank you for contacting the California Department of Social Services. While we
oversee a handful of housing programs, all benefits are administered at the county
level. I recommend you contact Stefanie Winston 

 for additional information about local programs and benefits.

 

If you believe you have been discriminated against, please contact Melissa
Sangalang  She is the county’s
Civil Rights coordinator.

 

Best,







From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines
Date: Saturday, September 11, 2021 11:13:45 AM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Steven D Fox

Email: 

Phone: 

Comments:
Ensure, without questionable results, that the new districts fairly represent both
major parties in the U.S. I.E, equal in numbers of legally registered voters. Today's
districts were drawn with the intent and, sadly, successful efforts to create a
permanent super majority Democratic party. This action occurred during the Brown
administration and was done intentionally. California has suffered the results for far
too many years and it is now time to correct that travesty. Take the lead and do the
right thing for its citizens.



From: Diane Robbins
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Redistricting Lodi
Date: Saturday, September 11, 2021 12:22:04 PM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Is there a map of districts in SJ valley.  What cities are involved and how are they redistrict.  Maybe I
need a map of all of California districts.  How many supervisors does SJ Valley have at this time?

Thanks for your time
Rich and Diane Robbins



From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines
Date: Saturday, September 11, 2021 1:08:43 PM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Eric Rader

Email: 

Phone: 

Comments:
Draw straight lines.







From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines
Date: Saturday, September 11, 2021 6:14:39 PM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Don Cowan

Email: 

Phone: 

Comments:
I have lost all faith in our institutions and government because our freedoms have
been shredded. How can I have faith in this process?



From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 6:08:47 AM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Kathleen George

Email: 

Phone: 

Comments:
Don't you mean gerrymandering?



From: redistricting@sjgov.org
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Contact Submission | We Draw The Lines
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 10:25:47 PM

Redistricting Comments

Name: Joanne Harms

Email: 

Phone: 

Comments:
Leve things as they are. Stop screwing with things. Stop trying to grab every bloody
dollar that might come your way. Pay and support our law enforcement. Grow a set
of balls and backbone and stand up for our Constitutional Rights.



From: Tom Simpson
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Affect of Redistricting on my wife and I
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 7:50:29 AM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi!

We have lived at  for over 9 years, and
believe we are in District 1.

Is that still correct or might that change  (like w/ new businesses and apartments (?) opening
soon at 8 Mile Rd. & Thornton?)?

M/M T. R. Simpson (III)



From: Byron Alvarez
To: redistricting [CDD]
Subject: Re: Tracy Rotary Club
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 8:45:16 AM

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Excellent
Thank you

Byron
Tracy Noon Rotary Club

On Mon, Sep 13, 2021 at 8:38 AM redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org> wrote:
Hello Bryan,

I appreciate your interest in redistricting.  The Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) will
meet this Wednesday, at which time they will address your request to present to your
group.

I'll circle back to you after Wednesday's RAC meeting.

Best regards,
Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County

From: Byron Alvarez 
Sent: Saturday, September 11, 2021 8:19 AM
To: redistricting [CDD] <redistricting@sjgov.org>
Cc: Kelly Wilson Sophia Valenzuela 
Subject: Tracy Rotary Club

CAUTION: This email is originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am requesting a representative to speak via Zoom to our Tracy Noon Rotary Club.





Alvarez Properties 
PWA Properties, LLC
Managing Partner




